Hello Pre-K 1 Families,
	This week we will learn about weather and focus crafts and learning centers around the book, The Snowy Day.  We will pattern snowflakes, decide what items belong in winter or summer and trace and write new winter words in our writing center.  We will also work in a few Groundhog Day activities just for fun!  We will make granola for cooking and try it out over frozen yogurt.  We will be having a Valentine’s Day party on the morning of the 14th.  I will have a snack sign -up sheet ready by the end of the week.  Families and siblings are welcome to join us!
[bookmark: _GoBack]	The kids really enjoyed going to Healthy Kids Rx for movement and swimming this week.  They did a great job at each activity! 
	A nurse from Albany County Public Health will be coming to the school Wednesday morning to demonstrate good hand washing techniques and ways to stay healthy.
	Summer enrollment is currently ongoing.  Children just ending their kindergarten year are welcome to come back for the summer session.   Fall enrollment forms will be in cubbies by mid-February. 
Thank you to all those who brought snack this week! Have a great weekend. 
						-Miss Laura
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Music-Wednesdays
Cooking-Mondays 
Spanish-Tuesdays
Art- Fridays





